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The teaching and learning pedagogy at Cranbourne Primary School is developed on a  

RECIPE (Relevant Engaging Challenging Innovative Personalized Enjoyable) 

 based curriculum that supports the members of the school community to develop intrinsic  

PRIDE (Persistence Responsibility Independence Discipline Enthusiasm) in their learning. 

CALENDAR  

 

          UPCOMING 

              EVENTS 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, 28th July 

Book Club #5 Due by 

4pm 

Friday, 29th July 

Assembly 2.30 pm  

All Welcome 

Wednesday 3rd August 

Movie Night 

 

Friday 5th August 

CPS Olympics 

 

Wednesday, 10th August 

$25 due for                  

Jurassic Excursion 

by 4.00pm 

Wednesday, 17th August 

Balance of Senior Camp 

Due by 4.00pm  
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27th July 2016 

PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 
 

We would like to acknowledge and thank the staff and parents who 

supported the sausage sizzle at Bunnings. Thanks to a concerted effort by 

many who volunteered their time Saturday, 16th July our PTA sold almost 

1,000 sausages and drinks to raise $1,739.66.  

We would also like to thank all the families who have supported us 

through the Good Guys Cranbourne Cash program over the past 6 years. 

Good Guys have provided support to our school through donating 

percentage of sales of purchases. Whilst Good Guys have informed us that 

this program will no longer be operating, we wish to thank them for the 

support they have so generously provided.  Throughout the years, the 

school has been able to purchase white goods and electrical products that 

have supported our staff and student well being.  

Congratulations to all the families who faced the extreme weather last 

week to attend the student progress discussions. Staff have expressed 

their delight in being able to have conversations with so many families.  

Our Curriculum day last Friday was very busy, with the staff working 

diligently with our curriculum consultant to further develop 

our Literacy programs. 

Next week will be exciting with a movie night and our 

Olympics—we look forward to seeing you at these events.  

 

 

Quote of the Week 

‘developing a supportive community’  

Cheryl Van Deursen 
Principal 

http://www.cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au


HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

TO OUR   

JULY/AUGUST 
BABIES! 

 
TJ K 

ILTAF N 
AXLE B 
EMILY D 

REUBANN S 
JACKSON P 
TALEAH W 
SAMUEL T 
BEHROZ R 

Stars of the Week 

These students have demonstrated intrinsic 
PRIDE (Persistence, Responsibility,  

Independence, Discipline, Enthusiasm)  

in their learning: 

Learning community Student 

FOUNDATION 
 

 

JUNIOR 

 

 

 

 

MIDDLE  

 

 

 

SENIOR 

 

 

 

 

  

ICT  

PE  

Assistant Principal Hakim  

Principal Elise C (MSB) 

From the Office  

 

 SCHOOL COMMENCES AT 

9.00am and FINISHES AT 

3:15pm 

 

We are experiencing large 

numbers of students who 

are habitually late to school 

and a large number of      

students being picked up 

late after school!   We would  

like to remind everybody 

that the first bell rings at 

8:50am so students can be 

in class ready to learn at 

9am.  The school day ends at 

3:15pm.  If you can’t make it 

in time to pick your children 

up by 3:15pm you can      

organise After School Care, 

see Karyn or Gail at the 

Office for details. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

CPS BANK DETAILS 

BSB  013 593 

Account Number 

499102494 

Please put your child’s 

name in the subject 

line. 

 

  

Happy Birthday to 
those students who 

are celebrating 
their special day  

If you’d like your child to join in with Dollarmites banking you can apply for an account 

with the  Commonwealth Bank or ask at the Office for an Application Form.  It is           

important to teach children to start saving at an early age.  With Dollarmites they can 

choose an awesome prize once they have made 10 deposits! 

Paula 

Hakim 

Seth B 

Reubann S 

Dima M 

Maggie K 

Tayla F 

Tahlia P 

Maali A 

Deekshan P 

Jasmyn B  

Rithick M 

Abbey M 

Vithum S 

  

Maria Dowling SSL 

Jennifer Mai SMD 



This term sees students studying 3 Units of Investigation— 

a Science unit, a History unit and of course, a unit on The 

Olympics. 

Students from Foundation through to Grade 6 have 

been busily performing lots of Science experiments,   

investigating states of matter.  

They have been  categorising under Solid—Liquid—Gas 

and investigating how different materials can change 

their state. 

Students have also been learning how to write a Procedural text— writing a set of            

instructions to follow, to make something! There will be samples of the students’ writing 

on display shortly! 

The next Unit of Investigation will be The Olympics!  

Students will be learning about sports, location of countries competing, as well as learning 

all about the host nation. 

Encourage your child to watch some of the events, read    newspapers and discuss the re-

sults with you, to support their learning here at school. 

Some learning communities are holding their own version of The Olympics— “Spud   

Olympics” which will be a fun way for students to consolidate their learning. Don’t forget 

our own CPS Mini Olympics  on Friday 5th August! 

The last unit for this term will have a history focus—from Dinosaurs to Australian History, 

including the Gold Rush and Australian settlement— it is going to be a very interesting 

term here at CPS! 

 



 


